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Every day tons of 
plastic waste is 
collected in Iceland. 

At present Iceland 
sends plastic waste to 
Sweden to be 
incinerated. 
Transportation and 
incineration of plastic 
waste results in 
hundreds of tons of 
CO2 emissions which 
are Iceland’s problem.

Iceland has target of 
reducing CO2 
emissions with 40% by 
2030 and achieve 
carbon neutrality by  

the year 2040.                               
There is no way Iceland 
can achieve this goal.    

Our solution to help 
Iceland in this matter is 
to  build an Eco-village 
for 5000+residents 
close to to Reykjavik.

Using recycled plastic 
waste. Recycling of 
CO2 emissions in 
Iceland results in 
Carbon Credits for 
Iceland. 

Our innovative village 
helps Iceland to 
achieve it’s goal of 
carbon emission 

reduction of 2030 and 
2040.

Ocean Integrity’s Eco 
Village is a win-win-win 
project for people. 
environment and 
country.  It provides 
People with  new 
homes, cleaner 
environment because 
there will be no need 
for landfill or 
incineration of plastic 
waste, and Iceland will 
become one of the first 
countries to achieve 
Carbon Neutrality by 
2040.

ECO-VILLAGE

5,000 houses,  community center, shops, 

restaurants, churches, admin buildings etc.
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